
 

NOTICE TO PUBLIC PROCURING ENTITIES 

S. 11A of the Procurement Act Cap. 73:05 provides that – 

“Every procuring entity shall submit that entity’s procurement plans to 

the Public Procurement Commission for the fiscal year covered in the 

National Budget within three weeks after the National Budget is 

approved.” 

The National Budget having been approved on 2nd February, 2023, 
procuring entities are therefore required to submit their procurement 
plans for year 2023 to the Public Procurement Commission on or before 
23rd February, 2023.  
 
The Commission encourages procuring entities to utilize the Electronic 

Procurement Plan Template available on its website: 

https://ppc.org.gy/forms-templates/ and to submit the completed plan via 

email to publicprocurement@ppc.org.gy or hard copy to the Commission’s 

office at Lot 262 New Garden Street, Queenstown, Georgetown.  
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